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THANK YOU …….. LIGHTHOUSE UNITING 
CHURCH  
From the reports I have received from Alex, 
John M, and Pam Robinson (Office Manager 
Port Pirie) the Concert went well with 15 men 
being available, the audience appreciated the 
overall items, they even requested more sing-
ing, with good comments being  received  
where they intimated that they enjoyed the 
items as well. Thanks were conveyed to the  
people from Lighthouse for the lunch that 
was provided. Thanks for everyone for mak-
ing the effort to be at the concert and  
especially for your performance.  

SELECTION & REVIEW  committee meet…… 
Next Tuesday 26th 6pm Alex, Peter 6:15pm, 
Dorothy 6:30pm. Members are John M, Bruce K, 

John W. 

145th CELEBRATION…… 
It has been suggested that at our End of Year 
concert to be held at St Mark’s Lutheran 
church on 12th November we should have 
some “touch” with our heritage.  
We are open for suggestions from people 
who have been involved with the “club” to 
current members, or people who enjoy the 
singing we share, to make this afternoon a 
memorable concert where 145 years as a club 
providing entertainment to communities 
needs to be recognised.  
Each year is an achievement, however to 
have reached 145 years as a “club” is worth  
Celebrating. Please give us your ideas of what 
might be included in the program. 
It could be a Power Point focussing on the 
highlights as a club, several songs that were 
sung in German to celebrating songs of to-
day, 
to decorate some of the church to show how 
it was, to today, to have a person to read a  
dialogue while there is  a re enactment of  
some of the happenings of the Lobethal  
Harmony club.  
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Thanks  

Scholarship planning….A dinner meeting has been 
booked on 13th Oct to be held at the Haus for this 
years  adjudicators to meet and to discuss the 
Scholarship program for 2024. On 20th October the 
Winners of the Scholarships will meet at the Haus 
for dinner to discuss how the Scholarship $1,000 
can be used. 
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Coffee & Soup 
Roster….So far we have raised $512.60 THANK YOU. Coffee 
TONIGHT “Chefs” are Colin Holder and Stephen Wilson with 
Coffee & snacks. 3rd October the “Chefs” are Peter Dickin-
son, and John Wittwer. Thank you. 

Bunnings BBQ .. We have been  asked to manage the BBQ 
on Sat 2nd Dec. We need to know if you may be able to  
assist on that Saturday. 

WE ALL ENJOYED MORNING TEA AT LOBETHAL BAKERY  
AFTER SETTING UP FOR THE MOVIE NIGHT 

THANKS EVERYONE 

Fund Raising committee……. We need to meet on 
Tuesday October 3rd at 6:15pm. We need to review 
the Movie Night fund raising activities,  
supper, auction, raffle, and format of the Movie Night. 
We need to plan when the Movie Night could be held 
in 2024, to blend with the current proposed concerts 
that are planned for 2024. 
The BBQ at Bunnings needs to be planned with  
sufficient numbers to man the BBQ. 

Concert Planning…….. 
This committee will meet tonight to 
check on the proposed planned concerts 
for 2024.  
At this stage we have the opportunity 
to adjust some of the planned concerts 
provided, it will need to blend with the 
community where the concert is to be 
held. 
We have contacted a range of places 
for 2024, from LHI Hope Valley Aged 
Care, Murray Bridge Uniting Church, 
Combined Concert with Fleurieu Choir, 
Maitland Lutheran Parish, Nildottie, 
and Glynde Retirement village, and our 
End of Year concert on 3rd November. 
We still need to arrange for the Movie 
Night to be included, and to receive a 
reply from Chor Farmer if they will be 
resuming their role of providing con-
certs in Australia, and New Zealand. 
As we continue to plan we will keep you 
informed. We have taken into account 
that we do not have too many long dis-
tance concerts. If the need arises where 
transport is an issue we will endeavour 
to have a mini bus to assist members. 
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